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Dear Mr. Messersmith: 

Thank you very much for your letters 

of March second, fifth and eighth, regarding 

the general European political situation. 

The information contained in these communica­

tions was of much interest to my associates 

and to me. 

Sincerely yours, 
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The Honorable 

George S, Messersmith, 

American M i n i s t e r , 

Vienna. 


